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CHAP. 379. 

Bridgton author­
ize,l to take Btock 
in railroad. 

Certain towns 
exemptfl'om 
raising school 
money. 

--entitled to 
pl"opm'tion of 
Bchool fund. 

ProviBO. 

Neglect of one 
town not to affect 
rights of others. 

BRIDGTON BRANCn RAILROAD.-SCHOOLS IN MADAWASKA. • 

Chapter 379. 

An aot to authorizo the town of Bridgton to subscribe for stook in tho Bridgton Branoh 
Railroad Company. 

Be it enacted by the Senat.e and House of Representatives in Legis­
lalure assembled, as follows: 

SECT. 1. The town of Bridgton is hereby authorized to take 
stock in the Bridgton Branch Railroad Company to an amoun~ not 
exceeding ten per cent. of its state valuation, subject to all the 
restrictions and provisions of sections eighty, eighty-one, eighty­
two and eighty-three of chapter fifty-one of the revised statutes, 
not inconsistent herewith. 

SECT. 2. So much of the act incorporating the Bridgton Branch 
Railroad Company, as is inconsistent with the provisions of this 
act is hereby repealed. 

SECT. 3. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved February 26, 1873. 

Chaptelo 380. 
An aot relating to sohools in the Madawaska Territory. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Represento;tives in Legis­
lature assembled, as follows: 

SECT. l. The towns and plantations mentioned in this act shall 
be exempted from the operation or'the statutes requiring every 
city, town or plantation to raise the sum of eighty cents for each 
inhabitant for school purposes, and shall be entitled to receive 
their proportional part of the Bchool m'ill fund and of the tax on 
savings banks, for the use of schools and of all other school funds 
howsoever derived, as though they had complied with all the 
requirements of said statute; provided, Hamlin pla,ntation shall 
raise for school purposes one hundred fifty dollars; Letter K 
plantation, twenty-five dollars j Cyr plantation, seventy-five dol­
lars; Van Buren plantation and Grand Isle, two hundred fifty 
dollars; Madawaska, three hundred twenty-five dollars; French­
ville, three hundred seventy-five dollars; Fort Kent, three hundred 
fifty dollars; St. Francis and Wallagrass plantations, one hundred 
dollars each; St. John plantation, sixty-five dollars; and Eagle 
Lake plantation, sixty dollars; and the failure of one town or 
plantation to comply with the provisions of this act shall not 
affect the rights of any other town or plantation under this act; 
p1'ovided however, that no teacher shall be employed in any school 
receiving the benefit of this act who is not able to speak and write 
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